
Pacific District International Workers 

2020 May June 

Remembering the Kids! 

 

Caribbean Sun kids! 

Lucia just turned two! Pray for her and her two big 

brothers, Mackenzie and Lukas and their parents, 

Chris and Angela now into their 2nd 

year reaching out to urban professionals 

in Mexico City. Pray for stamina and patience 

for home studies for the boys and creativity in 

maintaining relationships at a distance 

https://www.cmacan.org/cah/ 

 

Remember also Murray and Michelle as they finish up 12 

years as Regional Developers for this region and begin their 

HMA (Home Ministry Assignment) year this June. Happy 

to live close to their 4 grown kids and their grandson. 

https://www.cmacan.org/mmd/    

 

Desert Sand Kids! 

Please remember our IW family who have three school 

kids. They live in a major city in this region. 

https://www.cmacan.org/jcj/ 

Another family has a four year old daughter. They organize 

and host Global Semester cohort. The next one is planned for Mexico 

City in September.  

https://www.cmacan.org/jjr/ 

 

Pray for Katie now in her second year in this region.  

https://www.cmacan.org/kbo/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Asian Spice Kids!  

Please keep several IW kids from this region in your prayers. 

One family has two young school kids, a girl and a boy, and 

another has two young daughters. 

Please pray also for:  

 

Lorne and Kathy-Lu have been able to continue 

most of their ministries in Taiwan with some 

modifications and are back teaching English with 

Bible stories at schools and other caring and 

teaching. Church meetings continue. They have 3 

married children, and 4 granddaughters. https://www.cmacan.org/lkw/ 

 

David and Patti mentor young people in the college student residence 

in Phnom Penh, Cambodia. Pray for good interactions 

that strengthen the faith of these young people who will 

impact their nation for Christ. Daughter Melanie 

graduated university (BA) this spring. They also have 2 

married kids and 4 grandkids..https://www.cmacan.org/dpe/ 

 

Rhonda from the Philippines is in Coquitlam for the 

last few months of her Home Ministry Assignment 

and working on her ordination.  

 

Silk Road  

 Maida in Spain - Covid19 has hit hard. Pray for those who 

have lost loved ones. Churches may start meeting physically 

again this month. Pray for wisdom for leaders and IWs 

including Maida as they manage this. 

 

Ralph and Ruth in their final months of HMA and then 

to retirement in White Rock after 30+ years in 

Germany. They have 3 married children with several 

grandchildren. https://www.cmacan.org/rrs/ 
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